

Monthly Meeting Minutes

December 2012

The JVHS Alumni Assn. met Thursday, Dec. 20, 2012, in the Jordan High School Media Center. Chairperson Sharon Pierce called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM. Six Board members were present: Millie Scruggs, Gene Savage, Donna Smith, Gloria McCullough, Tommy McCullough, Sharon Pierce, along with Kathy Boulden and Alan Massey.

Minutes were reviewed and approved with correction of: Tommy McCullough asked if someone could contact any Jordan teachers to help make a "sled" to punch on.

Treasurer's Report: Income \$410.00 Expenses \$1844.40 Balance \$5290.94

(Includes Contributions of \$370.00)

UPDATES:

Football Equipment - see letter from Coach Brown that will be sent out seeking donations to purchase critical items needed to make the football program competitive. The football program needs to raise \$22,000.00.

Baseball Bricks - Acknowledgements shall come through Pat Bass.

There is a Jordan Booster Club for football.

Football Banquet - need to know date.

Sharon sends out a letter to the donor whenever a contribution is received - will bring some note cards next meeting.

Alan Massey will try to contact Mr. McElreath before next meeting re: football "sleds".

A "Thank You" to Kathy Boulden for keeping updates to the JVHS Facebook page.

Alan Massey (Class of 1976) and Kathy Boulden (Class of 1969) were voted in for the Alumni Assn. Board of Directors.

Fundraising - Pat Bass not present.

Membership - have printed membership cards and name tags.

Meeting adjourned at 6:30PM.

Next meeting, Thursday, January 17th, at 6:00 PM in the Jordan Media Center.

Respectfully recorded and submitted by,

Millie Scruggs, Secretary